6409 Guadalupe Mines Road
San Jose, CA 95120-5000
www, MonalithicPower.com

Attention Product Discontinuance Notice

February 7, 2013

Dear Valued Customers,
Thank you for your continued use and interest in MPS' products.

Please be advised that we plan to discontinue the following products MP1527DR
and MP1527DM from our portfolio:

In an effort to prevent any customer production disruptions, we are offering you
an opportunity for last-time purchases. Product orders will be accepted for these
devices through October 31, 2013.

If you have any specific concemns or seek alternative product solutions, Please
see your local sales representative or any of our local sales offices for assistance.

Maurice Scia
Executive Vice President

Worldwide Sales & Marketing
Monolithic Power Systems, Inc.
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